
Coast Kids Preschool September News 

"Jesus said, "Let the little children come to me, and do not stop them, 
for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these."  Matthew 19:14
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Welcome and Thank You!
Welcome to Coast Kids Preschool!  Much of preschool has changed since the pandemic hit.  
We will continue to adjust to guidelines and changing information.  We want to remain open 
and provide a great and safe preschool experience for you and your child even with changes 
we have had to make.  Who we are has not changed!

I want to thank all those that came this last school year and summer.  You trusted us and we 
appreciated that.  We have remained open and operated with success.  Our staff worked hard 
to do this!  Parents and children were champions  Children were brave and gained so much 
confidence as they walked down the hallway carrying all of their supplies.  

We hope the new families will also have peace of mind as you drop off your child with us.  

What's Important!       We are thrilled to be able to continue with in-person instruction!  This is always the best for 

Early Childhood Education.  People send their children to preschool for a variety of 
reasons...care while you work, to grow socially, to play, to grow academically, to grow 
spiritually.  All of these reasons are great and not exclusive of each other.  A good preschool 
will address all these areas.  I want to assure you that your child will play and learn and 
grow in so many ways this year.  When it is time to head of to kindergarten, your child will 
be ready.

There are 2 things every child needs (especially during this continued pandemic) before they 
are ready to learn...they must feel loved and safe!  This is important!  Our goal is to have a 
great beginning where your child does feel loved and safe, and then is ready for more.

Drop Off / Pick Up
Drop Off / Pick Up is done at our front lobby doors for most classes.  Miss Kim's Class (B105) and Miss Angela's Class (B106) will 
use the back lobby doors.  We will be there from 8:30 - 8:45 and 12:20 - 12:40.  Many of you have experienced this already.  It does 
take a little time to take care of the health screening.  We appreciate keeping your social distance between other families.  We 
appreciate your patience as we go this process for the safety of all.  We no longer require masks if you are fully vaccinated to drop 
off and pick up. Your preschooler does not need to wear a mask, unless you want him/her to wear one.  

You may not drop off early, but you may pick up early.  Please bring identification with you at pick up.  We will need to see this to 
release your child until we get to know you.

We will escort your child to his/her classroom.  We saw so many brave children saying "goodbye" at the door.  Children will more likely 
be brave when you show you are too.


